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CATTINI & FIGLIO S.R.L. 
 
PRESS RELEASE 

CATTINI SUCCESSFULLY COMPLETES TRANSITION TO THE NEW AUTOMOTIVE 
MANAGEMENT SYSTEM IATF 16949:2016. 

CATTINI & FIGLIO IS PROUD TO ANNOUNCE THAT IT WAS GRANTED THE 
AUTOMOTIVE MANAGEMENT SYSTEM CERTIFICATION ACCORDING TO THE IATF 
16949:2016 INTERNATIONAL STANDARD. 
 
TODAY IS AN EXCEPTIONAL DAY, REPORTS CHAIRMAN AND C.E.O. LORENZO A.  
CATTINI, AS WE HAVE BEEN CAPABLE TO COMPLETE THE TRANSITION OF OUR 
ORGANIZATION TO THE NEW WORLD STANDARD FOR COMPANY MANAGEMENT 
AND WE HAVE BEEN ONE OF THE FIRST COMPANIES IN OUR SECTOR TO 
ACHIEVE THIS. 
 
CATTINI HAS PROVED THAT IT IS CAPABLE TO ANALYZE THE CONTEXT, TO 
DEVELOP ADEQUATE STRATEGIES IN THE SHORT AND LONG TERM AND TO 
PREPARE CORRESPONDING ACTION PLANS THAT ARE FOLLOWED BY ITS 
ENTIRE ORGANIZATION. 
 
WE ARE DELIGHTED TO DEDICATE THE FRUITS OF THESE EFFORTS TO OUR 
ENTIRE CUSTOMER BASE, CONTINUES LORENZO CATTINI, SHOWING THEM THAT 
OUR COMPANY WILL CONTINUE TO BE A RELIABLE SUPPLIER AND A PARTNER 
THEY CAN TRUST. 


